
From: Karen Canter
To: Randall, Alice
Subject: 24V00052 Marc & Maia Dobson
Date: Monday, February 3, 2025 1:10:36 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

I have received the notice sent by your office regarding a variance request on a setback on Mr./Mrs.
Dobson's property. I live directly across the street from this property and have no problem with them
receiving the variance.

Karen Canter
4925 Hidden Pine Place
Cocoa, Florida 32926        321-394-5201 
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